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12th March 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Red Nose Day – Friday, 13th March  

Just to remind you that the children can come to school tomorrow wearing something 

red.  This can be anything from a red ribbon/shoe lace to top-to-toe red.  There will 

be a collection box in school and all donations will go to Comic Relief. 

 

Parent Survey 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to fill in the recent Parent Survey about 

how you chose our school.  We have had lots of really useful information that will 

help us with our next marketing campaigns.  The winner of the Champagne, selected 

at random from the replies, was Ruth Derbyshire.  We will be in touch about setting 

up a focus group meeting for willing respondents soon. 

 

Road Works – Culworth 

We have had notice from Northamptonshire Highways that road repairs will take 

place in Culworth from 23rd to 27th March between 9.15am and 3.30pm.  Sections 

of roads will be closed but there will be limited access to properties and school.    

Please drive carefully and pay heed to the signage that will be in place. 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

Parents’ Evenings are on Tuesday, 24th March from 4pm to 6pm and on 

Wednesday, 25th March from 6pm to 8pm.  Lists with available appointment slots 

will go up on the classroom doors on Monday.    

 

Easter Service 

This will be held in church at 2.30pm on Friday, 27th March.  You are all very 

welcome to join us. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Sue Lawrence 

Headteacher 

 

 

School closes for the Easter holidays at 3.30pm on Friday, 27th March and re-

opens for the children on Tuesday, 14th April. 

 


